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PRESS STATEMENT 26/2015  

 

 

UN Special Representative for Somalia on the occasion of Eid-ul-Fitr  
  
Mogadishu, 16 July 2015 – The Special Representative of the UN Secretary-General for 

Somalia (SRSG) Nicholas Kay extends his heartfelt greetings to Somali people on the 

occasion of Eid-ul-Fitr. 

  

“I convey to all Somalis and their families Eid Mubarak, as they gather to celebrate Eid-

ul-Fitr.  As the holy month of Ramadan comes to a close, we remember those that are less 

fortunate than ourselves. I hope that peace and security will prevail across Somalia during 

this festive time. Ciid Wanaagsan!" SRSG Kay said. 
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